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. THE OFFICE GF PROPERTY CUSTOLY
REPUBLIC OF KORE$

Seoul
9 December 1954

Dear General Collier

Subjegt: Arwv Fagilitdes

It is recuested plcase that this office be
notified as soon as nossible concerning the vacation
of any facility by any branch of the United Nations
Command.

It is also asked tLhat the possession of
facilities which are non-essential for Military
use be returned to the Korean Government at this
time.

Yours sincerely,

Direguor |

It General John H. Collier,
Deputy Commander,

Eighth US Army,

Seoul,




